Project: Delaware Avenue / Christopher Columbus Boulevard Traffic Study and Corridor Improvements
Description: The Delaware River Waterfront Corporation (DRWC) is hereby seeking proposals from reputed, qualified, and experienced professional traffic engineering firms to conduct a traffic study and recommend improvements to Columbus Boulevard/Delaware Avenue/Richmond Street between Oregon Avenue and Allegheny Avenue. These recommendations should enhance traffic safety and efficient movement of able/disabled pedestrians, bicyclists, and vehicular traffic of people and goods along the busy signalized corridor. The DRWC is in the process of completing a master plan for the Central Delaware waterfront which will make recommendations on waterfront land use, transportation, park and trail development, residential and commercial development, and historic preservation. Improvements along Columbus Boulevard and Delaware Avenue are an integral part of the future development of the waterfront, with an overall goal of creating a model corridor that is walkable, pedestrian-friendly, safe, and efficient and where all modes of transportation, mechanized and non-mechanized, can co-exist in complete harmony. This traffic study is the first step towards that goal and will guide strategies for implementation.
CLICK HERE to download the RFP for the Traffic Study and Corridor Improvements
CLICK HERE to download the Solicitation and Committment Form
CLICK HERE to download the City Related Agency / Campaign Contribution Disclosure Form
CLICK HERE to download the DRWC Conflict of Interest Form
CLICK HERE to download RFP questions submitted by consultants and DRWC answers
